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Foreword 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to launch our new newsletter this week. We feel that we would like to 
share some of the exciting activities and achievements of our wonderful pupils. 
Communication is really important so we hope that this newsletter is one way that you can 
feel more informed. 
 
If you have not done so already, you can look at the class pages on the website to find out 
about the teachers working with your children: 

http://www.fulfen.staffs.sch.uk/classes 
 
We also regularly post on twitter, so why don’t you give us a follow? 
 

@Fulfen_Primary 
 
On twitter, you can now get a flavour for what's going on each week in school.  The latest 
tweets are also on the right-hand side of our website pages. 
 
We can also share with you what the school is working on so that you can  
support us and work with us to achieve our goals. 
 
Due to COVID 19, we continue to work under challenging circumstances but  

your support has been amazing so thank you for your continued understanding. 
 
 

Issue Number: 1 
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Attendance this week 
 

 

 

 

 

 

This is excellent considering the numbers who are self-isolating! 

Siena Milligan 
Izaac Johnson-Cashmore 

Holly Collinge 
Leo Goodall 

Nyaa Matthews 
Nolan Lloyd 

Millie Scandrett 
Kellan Anderson 
Sophie Dennis 

Blu Furnival 
Lauren Webster 
Alfie Compton 
George Cope 
Lola Jennings 

Carson Tranter 
Chloe Burley 
Roxie Prince 

Nathaniel Wright 

 
Ava Dutton 
Lydia Rolph 

Josh Edwards 
Katie Levai 

Maddi Pritchard 
Jack Davies 
Ella Dixon 

R1 – 93.4% 

R2 – 98.9% 

1OB – 81.4% 

1M – 80.7% 

2D – 98.2% 

2R – 94.7% 

3G – 98.7% 

3S – 89.9% 

4CA – 91.5% 

4CH – 97.2% 

5D – 93.8% 

5G –92.1% 

6G – 99.0% 

6W – 79.1%  



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Feature 
This week is anti-bullying week. The theme this year is 'one kind word'. It's really important that children 
know and understand what bullying is (not a fall out or not liking someone). Mrs Derry met with the 
School council last week and they wanted to mark anti – bullying week by wearing odd socks to school on 
Monday. Mrs Derry has organised some special assemblies to launch the week and has also planned for 
the children to make a poster on what bullying is and how to be assertive.  Mrs Derry will choose a 
winning poster from each class to laminate and place around school. This links in to our peer-on-peer 
abuse policy. Mrs Derry shared this policy as a child friendly version with the Y5/6 pupil reps. 
 
Mrs Ashcroft also came up with a great idea about completing kind words on postcards, which we can 
share around the school and between classes.  
 
Last week, the pupils commemorated Remembrance Day by special assemblies, sewing felt poppies and 
using pastels to draw poppies for a special display. We are so proud of all of the children’s art work. Look 
at the amazing artwork and displays. 
 

                              
 

                       

Dates for your diary 
Wednesday 8th Dec         Christmas Dinner Day and Christmas Jumper Day 
Thursday 9th Dec:             Years 1,2 & 3 Pantomime at Rugeley Red Rose Theatre 
Friday 10th Dec:                Santa Visit for Pre School and Reception 
Thursday 16th Dec:            Rotary Club Father Christmas a.m. & p.m. 
Friday 17th Dec                 Christmas Party Day 

Please note, we will send out dates of carol concerts soon! 

 


